
Humboldt County Board oP Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oF the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering
every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,

community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Following possible large earthquakes or Fires or Floods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space For many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings. Fundraisers and celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Failed in
their promise to maintain it properly and then Failed to mitigate the rooP

leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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their promise to maintain it properly, and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

qualify, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

Sincerely
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Humboldt County Board oP Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earth quakes or Pires or Ploods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings and Pundraisers; celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Pailed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part of the civic processes of our
community. It has been the venue of countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate forums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community safety. The Hall was a site for our community members

following possible large earth quakes or fires or floods. It acted as an

emergency center for Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space for many cultural benefits including, non-profit
meetings and fundraisers; celebrations of the many big junctures of clubs
and of organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perform. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuffle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perfectly fine, until the county officials failed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then failed to mitigate the roof
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board of Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed before.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time for the Board of Supervisors to
follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

Sincerely

'^Oa.Q



Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part of the civic processes of our
community. It has been the venue of countless public meetings covering
every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate forums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community safety. The Hall was a site for our community members

following possible large earth quakes or fires or floods. It acted as an

emergency center for Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space for many cultural benefits including, non-profit
meetings and fundraisers; celebrations of the many big junctures of clubs
and of organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and
occasionally even perform. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuffle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perfectly fine, until the county officials failed i
their promise to maintain it properly, and then failed to mitigate the roof
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board of Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and
community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and
quality, compared to what existed before.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time for the Board of Supervisors to
follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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Sincerely



Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part of the civic processes of our
community. It has been the venue of countless public meetings covering
every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate forums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community safety. The Hall \A/as a site for our community members

following possible large earth quakes or fires or floods. It acted as an

emergency center for Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space for many cultural benefits including, non-profit
meetings and fundraisers; celebrations of the many big junctures of clubs
and of organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perform. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuffle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perfectly fine, until the county officials failed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then failed to mitigate the roof
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board of Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed before.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time for the Board of Supervisors to
follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

Sincerely
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Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part of the civic processes of our
community. It has been the venue of countless public meetings covering
every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate forums, public heari
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community safety. The Hall was a site for our community members

following possible large earth quakes or fires or floods. It acted as an
emergency center for Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space for many cultural benefits including, non-profit
meetings and fundraisers; celebrations of the many big junctures of clubs
and of organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and
occasionally even perform. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuffle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perfectly fine, until the county officials failed i
their promise to maintain it properly, and then failed to mitigate the roof
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board of Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and
community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and
quality, compared to what existed before.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time for the Board of Supervisors to
follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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Sincerely



Humboldt County Board oF Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oF the civic processes oF our
community. It has been the venue oF countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Forums, public hearings

on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saFety. The Hall was a site For our community members

Following possible large earth quakes or Fires or Floods. It acted as an

emergency center For Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space For many cultural beneFits including, non-proFit
meetings and Fundraisers; celebrations oF the many big junctures oF clubs
and oF organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perForm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuFFle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perFectly Fine, until the county oFFicials Failed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then Failed to mitigate the rooF
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oF Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed beFore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time For the Board oF Supervisors to
Follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

Sincerely
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Humboldt County Board oP Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering
every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earth quakes or Pires or Ploods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings and Pundraisers; celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Pailed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

Sincerely ^



Humboldt County Board oP Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings

on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,

community saPety. The Hall \A/as a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earth quakes or Pires or Floods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings and Fundraisers; celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes \were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Failed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then Failed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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Humboldt County Board oP Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings

on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,

community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earth quakes or Pires or Ploods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit

meetings and Pundraisers; celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Palled in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

Sincerely L



5-1-25Humboldt County Board oF Supervisors

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oF the civic processes oF our

community. It has been the venue oF countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Forums, public hearings

on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,

community saFety. The Hall was a site For our community members

Following possible large earth quakes or Fires or Floods. It acted as an

emergency center For Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space For many cultural beneFits including, non-proFit

meetings and Fundraisers: celebrations oF the many big junctures oF clubs

and oF organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perForm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuFFle. The Garberville John Haynes

Memorial Veteran's Hall was perFectly Fine, until the county oFFicials Failed in

their promise to maintain it properly, and then Failed to mitigate the rooF

leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oF Supervisors

has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed beFore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and

spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time For the Board oF Supervisors to
Follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

IfhnSincerely
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Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part of the civic processes of our
community. It has been the venue of countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate forums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,

community safety. The Hail was a site for our community members

following possible large earth quakes or fires or floods. It acted as an

emergency center for Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space for many cultural benefits including, non-profit
meetings and fundraisers; celebrations of the many big junctures of clubs
and of organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perform. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuffle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perfectly fine, until the county officials failed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then failed to mitigate the roof
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board of Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed before.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time for the Board of Supervisors to
follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

'e/nSincerely



Humboldt County Board oP Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part of the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings

on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,

community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earth quakes or Pires or Ploods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings and Pundraisers; celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Pailed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors

has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

Sincerely
■27
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Humboldt County Board oP Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering
every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earth quakes or Pires or Ploods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings and Pundraisers; celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Pailed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

Sincerely
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5-1-25Humboldt County Board of Supervisors

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part of the civic processes of our

community. It has been the venue of countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate forums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,

community safety. The Hall \was a site for our community members

following possible large earth quakes or fires or floods. It acted as an

emergency center for Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space for many cultural benefits including, non-profit
meetings and fundraisers; celebrations of the many big junctures of clubs
and of organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perform. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuffle. The Garberville John Haynes

Memorial Veteran's Hall was perfectly fine, until the county officials failed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then failed to mitigate the roof
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board of Supervisors

has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed before.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time for the Board of Supervisors to
follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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Humboldt County Board oF Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part of the civic processes oF our
community. It has been the venue oF countless public meetings covering
every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Forums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saFety. The Hall was a site For our community members

Following possible large earth quakes or Fires or Floods. It acted as an

emergency center For Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space For many cultural beneFits including, non-proFit
meetings and Fundraisers; celebrations oF the many big junctures oF clubs
and oF organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perForm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuFFle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perFectly Fine, until the county oFFicials Failed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then Failed to mitigate the rooF
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oF Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed beFore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time For the Board oF Supervisors to
Follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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Humboldt County Board oP Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saPety, The Hall was a site Por our community members

Poliowing possible large earth quakes or Pires or Ploods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings and Pundraisers; celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes

Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Pailed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part of the civic processes of our
community. It has been the venue of countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate forums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community safety. The Hall was a site for our community members

following possible large earth quakes or fires or floods. It acted as an

emergency center for Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space for many cultural benefits including, non-profit
meetings and fundraisers; celebrations of the many big junctures of clubs
and of organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perform. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuffle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perfectly fine, until the county officials failed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then failed to mitigate the roof
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board of Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed before.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spehds it on Northern Humboldt. It's time for the Board of Supervisors to
folloW thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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Humboldt County Board oP Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earth quakes or Pires or Floods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings and Fundraisers; celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Failed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then Failed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

Sincerely
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Humboldt County Board oP Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering
every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earth quakes or Pires or Ploods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings and Pundraisers; celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes

Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Pailed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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Humboldt County Board of Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering
every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earth quakes or Pires or Ploods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings and Pundraisers; celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Pailed in
their promise to maintain it properly, and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

Sincerely
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The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earthquakes or Pires or Ploods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings, Pundraisers and celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Pailed in
their promise to maintain it properly and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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Humboldl: County Board of Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part of the civic processes of our
community, it has been the venue of countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate forums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community safety. The Hall was a site for our community members

following possible large earthquakes or fires or floods. It acted as an

emergency center for Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space for many cultural benefits including, non-profit
meetings, fundraisers and celebrations of the many big junctures of clubs
and of organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perform. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuffle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perfectly fine, until the county officials failed in
their promise to maintain it properly and then failed to mitigate the roof
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board of Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed before.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time for the Board of Supervisors to
follow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.

Sincerely



Humboldt County Board oP Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering

every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earthquakes or Pires or Ploods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings, Pundraisers and celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Pailed in
their promise to maintain it properly and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering
every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earthquakes or Pires or Ploods. It acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings, Pundraisers and celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Pailed in
their promise to maintain it properly and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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Humboldl: County Board oP Supervisors 5-1-25

The Garberville Vets Hall has played a vital part oP the civic processes oP our
community. It has been the venue oP countless public meetings covering
every possible topic relating to our lives. Candidate Porums, public hearings
on planning, environmental scoping sessions, senior housing planning,
community saPety. The Hall was a site Por our community members

Pollowing possible large earthquakes or Pires or Ploods. it acted as an

emergency center Por Southern Humboldt.

The Hall created space Por many cultural benePits including, non-proPit
meetings, Pundraisers and celebrations oP the many big junctures oP clubs
and oP organizations.

Music and Drama productions had the ability to practice at the hall and

occasionally even perPorm. Dance classes were located there. Artists

displayed their painted canvases, sculptures, photos, and knitting.

Enough with the one more vote shuPPle. The Garberville John Haynes
Memorial Veteran's Hall was perPectly Pine, until the county oPPicials Pailed in
their promise to maintain it properly and then Pailed to mitigate the rooP
leaks when they were told they were happening. The Board oP Supervisors
has promised many times to rebuild it and provide our SoHum veterans and

community with a new hall, and even that has been diminished in size and

quality, compared to what existed bePore.

The county takes our Southern Humboldt tax dollars and occupancy tax and
spends it on Northern Humboldt. It's time Por the Board oP Supervisors to
Pollow thru on their commitment to rebuild our Vet's Hall.
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